
From:  Dave Byron <dbyron@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: Officer misconduct record releases 
Date:  Mon, 14 Nov 2011 08:23:08 -0500 

Actually, the three day time limit to respond to a notice of intent 
is not an SO policy; it's covered in the county's Merit Rules.  There 
is no time limit to respond to a notice of intent, because depending 
on what the employee provides for additional information, it could 
take a varying amount of time for the county to review the new 
information provided by the employee. Dave Byron
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